

M: +61 452 236 541 E: tingle@gkrkarate.com



To Tammin Council,

I am writing on behalf of Emily Steele who will be the competing in the upcoming Nationals in Brisbane, QLD. The Nationals will be held at Logan Metro Sports Complex on the 18th of November.

Emily will be competing in two events. Emily is also apart of the GKR Karate Western Australian Competition Team, which is a selection only team dedicated to training for competitions. To qualify for Nationals students must have medaled at a local WA competition, which Emily has done on several occasions this year.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call or email.

Kind regards,

Tabatha Ingle

Ketngle

Regional Manager

GKR Karate

GRANT



M: +61 452 236 541 E: tingle@gkrkarate.com



To Tammin Council,

I am writing on behalf of Dylan Steele who will be the competing in the upcoming Nationals in Brisbane, QLD. The Nationals will be held at Logan Metro Sports Complex on the 18th of November.

Dylan will be competing in two events. Dylan is also apart of the GKR Karate Western Australian Competition Team, which is a selection only team dedicated to training for competitions. To qualify for Nationals students must have medaled at a local WA competition, which Dylan has done on several occasions this year.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call or email.

Kind regards,

Tabatha Ingle

Kitngle

Regional Manager

GKR Karate

GRANT



M: +61 452 236 541 E: tingle@gkrkarate.com



To Tammin Council,

I am writing on behalf of Bailey Steele who will be the competing in the upcoming Nationals in Brisbane, QLD. The Nationals will be held at Logan Metro Sports Complex on the 18th of November.

Bailey will be competing in two events. Bailey is also apart of the GKR Karate Western Australian Competition Team, which is a selection only team dedicated to training for competitions. To qualify for Nationals students must have medaled at a local WA competition, which Bailey has done on several occasions this year.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call or email.

Kind regards,

Tabatha Ingle

Ketngle

Regional Manager

GKR Karate